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PERSONNEL POLICY SERVICES

PERSONNEL ISSUES CAN BE HARD -
CALL THE EXPERTS

When it comes to personnel matters in cities, you need someone who has expertise in employment
law, human resources, and municipal law. KLC offers this expertise specific to your city’s needs.
Whether it is drafting or reviewing city personnel policies or providing training on your city policies on
a variety of specialized HR topics, we can help.

Kentucky League of Cities Insurance Services members receive a 40% discount on KLC Personnel
Policy Services. Our aim is to help your city reduce claims and lower liability. Participation in this
program also impacts the KLC Insurance Services loss control safety and liability review.

One-time Personnel Policy Review

Personnel services provides free reviews of the city’s current policy to KLC Insurance Services
members.

Complete Policy Update

Personnel services provides complete personnel policy updates where we perform in-person visits
with the city to work through the policy together. We can also present policy changes to the city’s
elected officials.

Personnel services can send you a quote based on the city’s number of employees.

Legal updates are provided for four years after the completion of the personnel update.

Training on the personnel policy is available to city supervisors and employees for an additional
cost.

Training Programs

Personnel services can craft personalized training in human resources and personnel-related areas.

Pricing is per hour plus mileage and any overnight travel expenses, if necessary. KLC Insurance
Services members receive a 20% discount.

Questions? KLC is here to help!

For more information contact KLC Personnel Services Managing Attorney Chris Johnson
(left) at cjohnson@klc.org or KLC Personnel Services Attorney Michael Simon (right) at
msimon@klc.org or call 1.800.876.4552.

KLC.ORG | 800.876.4552




